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November 1, 2022 

Dear Friend, 

season since 2019 was met with enthusiasm and support from patrons, both new and returning. It was 
a thrill to have a full company back on the shores of Green Bay working together to create the complete 

and Managing Directors. Borrowing a title from our season, we often commented that it was I and You 
at the helm. However, the season, the theater, and the company is so much bigger than us. It is only 
through the company, the Board, the audience and supporters that this season (and every one of our 87 
seasons) was able to happen. 

Over 70 talented individuals worked as part of our company this year. It took each and every one of them 
to keep us running day-to-day and to create the art that appeared on our stage. Everyone including the 

every year. This year the community spirit was even more evident as everyone did their part to support 
our strict COVID precautions and protocols that kept us operating our entire season without interruption.
We are proud of everyone’s dedication to the safety of themselves, their fellow company members, and 
the greater community. 

Like the characters on our stages, Peninsula Players Theatre has had quite a journey this year. We were 
The Rainmaker

shutdowns. There have been unexpected plot twists along the way like in Write Me a Murder - although 
no crimes were committed! And like the ultimately lovable Abby and Marilyn in Ripcord, even through 

As we worked together with both new and returning company members from different backgrounds, we 
found all kinds of human connections as explored in I and You. And, of course, we took time to be silly 
and have fun a la Murder for Two.  

As our season has ended, another endeavor has commenced. The construction phase of our long-
awaited new housing is underway! This project has been in the dreaming phase for decades and the 
planning phase for years. We are thrilled that we will be able to provide comfortable and modern housing 
for our staff and interns. Your Annual Fund contributions are critical to the continued operations of our 
home by the bay. If you are in a position to also support our Housing Campaign at the same time, it would 
be of great help. At this time, we have raised 75% of our build costs. We thank you for your continued 
support of Peninsula Players Theatre and look forward to seeing you by the bay in 2023! 

Linda Fortunato 
Artistic Director 
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Just a few short months ago we were busily preparing to welcome you to our 2024 season. Now, in a 
flash, the season is over. And what a season it was!

In my welcome leCer in this year’s playbill, I wrote about how all the plays this season dealt with the 
idea of connecEon in one way or another. In I Ought To Be In Pictures, the characters re-connected by
discovering what it means to be family. The characters of The Angel Next Door came together to save a 
show, to save hearts, and to discover (or re-discover) the power of theatre. Incredible musicians 
connected to create the magical jam session of Million Dollar Quartet (and to address a quesEon we 
were asked many Emes: YES! All of the music you heard in the show was 100% live, played by the terrific 
arEsts onstage). Mary’s Wedding showed us the connecEon of love and how those bonds conEnue 
beyond loss. And even Agatha ChrisEe brought us connecEon through adventure and peril in The 
Stranger.

While this theme of connecEon was present in our stories, it also carried beyond the shows. We were
able to connect to patrons more inEmately, while learning together at the pre-show seminars and 
engaging in conversaEon with casts and creaEve teams at the post show discussions. We were excited to 
connect with our fellow Door County theaters through the “Door Four” program, encouraging playgoers
to see shows at all four of Door County’s professional theaters. We were able to connect our current 
interns with industry professionals to learn about different areas of interest, as well as with intern alumni
to talk about their first steps between Peninsula Players Theatre and the professional world.

Above all, we were lucky to be connected to you. If this season was your very first visit, thank you so 
much for joining us. If you have been coming for years, thank you for your steadfast support and for 
bringing first-Emers as your guests. And if you were not able to aCend in person this year, we miss you 
and hope you can come back again soon.

We are deeply thankful for the incredible aCendance and enthusiasEc responses that made 2024 such 
an outstanding year. To keep this momentum going and to ensure future seasons are just as 
extraordinary, we ask that you consider making a gi] to our Annual Fund. Your support is vital to the 
magic of Peninsula Players Theatre, and we are sincerely grateful for your ongoing commitment. Thank
you for being an essenEal part of our success.

Warmly,

Linda Fortunato
ArEsEc Director
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